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Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) Order 1995 

 

Site Notice under Part 31  

 

Any building operation consisting of the demolition of a building 

 

Description and address of proposed demolition: 

 

The demolition of the existing freestanding buildings at 120 Finchley Road London 

NW3 5JB in accordance with the method statement prepared by Micor Demolition 

and dated 28 April 2011; and (b) to leave the site protected by an appropriate hoarding 

erected on the boundary pending the implementation of an approved scheme of re-

development.  

 

On: 28 days from the date of this notice unless otherwise agreed  

 

We give notice that Sisem Limited has applied the London Borough of Camden, 

Planning Services, Camden Town Hall, Argyle Street, London WC1H 8EQ for a 

determination as to whether the prior approval of the authority will be required to the 

method of the proposed development and any restoration of the site.  

 

 

Signed:  

 

 
 

Geoffrey Searle Planning Solicitors on behalf of Sisem Limited  

 

Date:  

 

16
th

 May 2011 

 

 


